
From: Anne Marsden <  
Sent: 01 December 2023 17:44
To: COUTINHO, Claire C 
Subject: Re: Monthly Update
 
Hi Claire
Thank you for your informative email.
Please, please don’t forget that we need you to refuse permission for the mega incinerator planned for the
Norfolk
town of Wisbech.  It would create misery now for all the townsfolk and such traffic problems for anyone
driving through Norfolk in the future.
Thank you in anticipation
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John and Anne Marsden
Sent from my iPhone
 

On 1 Dec 2023, at 19:16, Claire Coutinho MP < > wrote:
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